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From the Desk of Mrs. Cronin: 

 

Translate / Traducir / 翻译 / ترجمة / Þýða 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

On behalf of the Hanlon School community, I would like to welcome you and your 

family to what I hope will be another great year at Hanlon School.  As summer comes to 

a close, I hope you are able to enjoy the last weeks of summertime fun.   I’ll be honest: 

this summer has been challenging, but I feel really good about the work that went into 

planning to bring your children back to school next week.  I hope that each of you were 

able to spend some time relaxing with loved ones and enjoying our beautiful New 

England weather.  

This letter linked below will provide you with important information regarding the start 

of school, and important changes to the way things are done at Hanlon.  The faculty and 

I are ready for a productive, fun, and safe new school year!  It is very important that you 

read the letter from Superintendent Parks that was sent on September 1st, as it contains 

many important details related to mask requirements, technology, Aspen, 

transportation, lunch, etc. I have tried not to repeat too much of her letter to you, but 

have included a few key items.  There is a lot to read and digest between her letter and 

mine, so I hope you’ll make time and review them during the first few weeks of school.  

September letter from Mrs. Cronin​- 9.8.20 

Links to Letters from Superintendent Parks 

MidWeek Update from Mrs. Cronin 9.14.20 

 

My child has symptoms. What should I do? 

 

If your child is exhibiting potential symptoms of COVID-19, do not send your child to school. 

Use the QR code on the​ ​WPS Daily Health Checklist​ or​ ​this link​ to report your child's symptoms. 

This will also generate an alert the WPS COVID-19 Monitoring and Response Team. Doing so 

will activate our internal protocols and will ensure that school nurses remain available to 
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respond to typical school health issues. We appreciate in advance your cooperation with this 

important procedure. (All other non-COVID absences should be reported by emailing the 

homeroom teacher and the Main Office​ ​astaulo@westwood.k12.ma.us​). 

Thank you, 

Sarah 

 

If you need to contact the Main Office for attendance/dismissal changes or if you have 

questions, email astaulo@westwood.k12.ma.us or call 781-326-7500 x8424 

 

Hanlon School on Twitter 

Follow @HanlonSchool_ps to see photos of our #HappyatHanlon kids! 

  

School Committee 

Did you know that Amanda Phillips is Hanlon’s School Committee Representative?  If 

you have questions, contact Ms. Phillips at​ ​aphillips-sc@westwood.k12.ma.us 

 

Hanlon Elementary School, 790 Gay Street, Westwood, MA 02090  781-325-7500 x.8424 
Sarah Cronin, Principal 
 

Westwood Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, age, religion, 

disability, national origin or sexual orientation.  If you need this document translated, please call 

the Westwood Public Schools’ Student Services Department at 781 326-7500 x1345 or email 

your request to mmartin@westwood.k12.ma.us Thank you. 

如果您需要翻译本文档，请致电Westwood的公立学校的学生服务部在781 326-7500 x1345或电子

邮件您的要求 mmartin@westwood.k12.ma.us 谢谢你。 

 x1345 7500-326 اذا بحاجة الى هذه الوثیقة المترجمة ، یرجى الاتصال على إدارة المدارس العامة ویستوود 'الخدمات الطلابیة في

  أو على 781
 لك. لطلب كنتشكرmmartin@westwood.k12.ma.us البرید الالكتروني الخاص بك
 

 

If you need this information translated, please copy and paste it into Google Translate.  The link to Google 

translate is​ ​http://translate.google.com/  

Spanish 

Si necesita que se le traduzca esta información, por favor, copie y pegue en Google Translate. El enlace de 

Google Translate es​ ​http://translate.google.com/ 
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Chinese 

如果您需要翻译此信息，请复制并将其粘贴到Google翻译中。指向Google翻译的链接是

http://translate.google.com/ 

Arabic 

  هو Google الرابط إلى ترجمة .Google إذا كنت بحاجة إلى ترجمة هذه المعلومات فالرجاء نسخها ولصقها في ترجمة
http://translate.google.com 
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